
 

With the currently water storage that California is facing, PALS El Monte is 

looking into ways in creating activities that are fun and environmental friendly 

at the program. 

 

In the month of July, PALS El  Monte created the òStep Count,ó Program.  This 

program counts the number of steps each group completed each day.  In 

other words, PALS El Monte is encouraging each group to walk more or use  

more public transportation during the program time.  Using less vehicle on 

the streets will increase good air quality! At the end of each month, the per-

son or group that has the most numbers of steps receive a prize from PALS!   

 

Secondly, PALS El created room decorations for their program from recycla-

ble and eco-friendly materials.  Our folks used empty toilet paper rolls, plastic 

bottles, shred papers, donated clothes, and other items for this art program.  

After the design, they are then creatively designed to look astonishing.   

 

There are other environmental friendly project  coming soon. Please come to 

PALS El Monte to check out eco-friendly art designs made by our program 

participants!  
 

PALS IN ACTION! 
P e r   A n k h  L i f e  S k i l l s   

D B Að P A L S ,  I N C 

J u l y  2 0 1 5  

www.palsworks.org 

P A L S , I n c.  

ȰȢȢȢÂÅÃÁÕÓÅ ÂÅÈÁÖÉÏÒ modification begins with a SMILEȢȱ 

Behavior Management Programs 
 2429 Pacific Avenue 

  Long Beach, CA 90806 

Los Angles County 
Office Locations: 
Corporate Office  

2429 Pacific Avenue 

Long Beach, CA 90806 

Phone: 562.426.5444 

Fax: 562.426.8784 

 

PALS  Downey    

9102 Firestone Blvd., Suite #P 

Downey, CA 90242 

Phone: 562.904.1447 

Fax: 562.904.1457 

 

PALS  El Monte 

11645 McBean Dr. 

El  Monte, CA 91732 

Phone: 626.279.1064 

Fax: 626.279.1267 

 

PALS Hawthorne 

13324 Hawthorne Blvd. 

Hawthorne, Ca 90250 

Phone: 310.978.9540 

Fax: 310.978.9544 

 

 

Ventura County 
Locations: 
Simi Valley 

1494 Madera Rd., Suite A1 

Simi Valley, CA 93065 

Phone: 562.489.3859 

Office: 805.581.6441 

 

 

Summer BBQ: El Monte 

Beach Clean  Pg. 2 

Vocational  

In-Service 

Pg. 2 

Downey Celebrates 

the Summer with a 

Picnic Luau! 

Pg. 3 

Dominguez Rancho 

Museum  

Pg. 3 

Inside this Issue 
 

PALS El Monte kicks off the summer with a 

Fourth of July Celebration potluck picnic 

BBQ.  Our main goal is to have our staff and 

folks take a day off and relax.  Having the 

time to relax brings out the happiness in 

people, especially during the halfway mark 

of the year!   

 

There were a variety of food and plenty to 

eat thanks to everyone at PALS El Monte.  

We held an exciting potato sack race.   

Everyone cheered each other on as players 

race to the finish line.  On a last note, every-

one enjoyed doing their own thing, whether 

it would be giggling and laughing, jamming 

to music under shade or taking a relaxing 

stroll around the beautiful park.  

 

Although we took this moment to rest, it 

helps us recover and ready to take on what 

the future has in store for us. 
 

 

Becoming an Eco-Friendly Program 

PALS would like to wish a very special  

Happy Birthday to our staff members  born in the 

month of July. 

Perla B. 

Ledwin E. 

Crystal E. 

Claudia L. 

Heidi P. 

Ivan S. 

PALS Downey  PALS El Monte  

 

 

Jennie C. 

Priscilla P. 
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It is always important to give ourselves a break from time to 

time and just relax and forget about the stressfulness in life.  

What better time to do it than in the summer!  Here at PALS 

Downey, we held a special Luau themed picnic to commemo-

rate themselves for their hard work! 

 

To begin with, there was so much to do during the Luau!  Our 

folks began the day by playing a relaxing game of bingo, fol-

lowed by a pumped up karaoke and dancing session!  It was 

entertaining to see our folks dancing, especially doing the 

ònay-nay.ó  After everyone is exhausted from singing and 

dancing, we ate delicious food prepared by our wonderful 

PALS Team!  But the fun did not stop there!  We held an excit-

ing hula-hoop contest to see who is the best at hula-hoops.  

Between our folks, it was a tough battle.   

 

Lastly, we held a contest to see who is best dressed for the  

occasion.  By the end of the day, everyone was physically ex-

hausted, but each and everyone of us smiled in satisfaction. 

The Luau was very fun and exciting, but now it is time to give 

it our all! 

PALS Downey and PALS Hawthorne recently acquired a job 

site at the Dominguez Rancho Museum, which is a historical 

place located in the City of Compton. Our program is honored 

to have that opportunity in caring for American history! 

 

Our folks work  both inside and outside of the museum  in 

preserving American history! While at the same time, program 

participants are learning so much historical facts about 

American battles and achievements that has been preserved 

by the museum. 
On the other hand, as our folks are assigned tasks outside of 

the museum such as gardening and weeding,  they get to  

experience the beauty of the outdoors.  The task allows our 

folks to work together synchronously to get the job done.  It 

also allows our folks to provide support for one another as 

the tasks get difficult.  Especially with huge areas to garden 

and weed, it would take days; but for our folks it only takes a 

matter of hours with their dedication and hard work! 

At PALS, we encourage program participant to actively 

become members of their community.  Our folks believes 

that  keeping the environment clean brings joy to not only 

themselves, but to the community at as well. This is why 

for the last several years, PALS Endeavours is involved in 

Playa De Ray  beautification  project which includes  tend-

ing community gardens, graffiti removal and beach clean 

ups.   In recent times, PALS Endeavours  adopted  

Dockweiler State Beach  as our beach clean up site.   

 

PALS Endeavours effort and contribution have been rec-

ognized by the California Costal Commission.  Whatõs 

even more astonishing is the dedication and persever-

ance our folks have.  They have shown dedication, virtue 

and more by continually going to the beach and preserv-

ing its natural beauty. 

 

Our folks will continue to keep the beach clean and spot-

less and hope that the community will also take part in 

keeping the beach clean and spotless.   
 

All summer along, PALS EL Monte provided in services 

vocational training topics to our program participants. 

Each week program participant explore different voca-

tional topics such as job task procedures, how and 

where to look for vocational opportunities, good com-

munication skills on the job, resume building, how to 

dress for work and different ways to apply for work. The 

training is intended to prepare our folks with knowledge 

and experience to take on job tasks with ease.  

 

The training takes place once a week in July and Au-

gust. Each vocational training in-service is build on prior knowl-

edge from last weeks training.  Our program asset participant 

vocational knowledge by using  games, open-end questions 

and interactive activities throughout the in-service.   

 

The remarkable thing is our folks attentiveness to the lesson is 

greatly noted!  Our folks are diligently taking notes as one of 

our staff is speaking and writing on the white board.  By learn-

ing together and performing in front of each other, their growth 

will be impeccable. 

 

We are creating 

different opportuni-

ties and resources 

òin putting our pro-

gram participantõs 

best foot through 

the  vocational 

door!ó  

Dockweiler State Beach Clean Up Downey Celebrates Summer with a Picnic Luau! 

Dominguez Rancho Museum 

Vocational In-Service 


